
Byrne Creek Secondary – Special Community Council Meeting 

Monday, December 6, 2021 

Note: Not a scheduled Monthly Community Council Meeting.  This meeting was scheduled to vote on 
gaming grant expenditures. 

Meeting was held via zoom.  In attendance: Effie Aadland, Sara LaBrash, Moreno Stefanon, 12 parents. 

Agenda Item: Voting on Gaming Grant Requests 

Gaming grant items were discussed in detail.  Sam read each line and the requests from each 
department or club.  Discussion was held and questions by parents answered.  Vote was held.  11 voted 
in favor, 1 opposed to following gaming grant expenditures.  Motion Carried.   

Department  Request Suggested  
   
Robotics 8700 1000 
Math Club 200 200 
Visual Arts 579 579 
English  578.49 578.49 
Math Department  355 355 
Community Room 10130 10130 
Library Maker Space 1000 1000 
ADST 4500 3000 
LSS 250 125 
English Department  220 220 
Leo Club Conference 1400 1400 
Gardening Club 3000 800 
Gardening Club Carry over 
(due to wood prices) 

1304.99 1304.99 

Grade 12 Grad 3600 3100 
Athletics (sports teams) 13300.70 6356.69 
BARC 500 500 
Bull Dog Bash 1000 1000 
PAC Scholarships  1000 1000 
   
TOTAL 51618.18 32649.17 

 

**Effie will let all teachers and clubs know that money must be spent this year (no carrying over of funds 
unless previously approved by the Community Council).   

Agenda Item: Voting in a New Treasurer 

Our previous treasurer resigned in November.  We asked for nominations for a new Treasurer.  Michelle 
Krywolt volunteered for the position.  Vote was held and she was voted in unanimously.  New treasurer 
of Byrne Creek Community Council is Michelle Krywolt.    

Meeting Adjourned.   


